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TO:  Members of the Gorham Planning Board Sign Ordinance Sub- Committee 

FROM: Deborah F. Fossum, Director of Planning & Zoning 

  Thomas M. Poirier, Assistant Town Planner  

SUBJECT: October 29, 2007, Sign Ordinance Sub-Committee Meeting 

DATE:  October 25, 2007 

 
 

AGENDA MEMO 

 

The Sign Ordinance Sub-Committee of the Gorham Planning Board will meet on Monday, 

October 29, 2007 at 5:00 PM in Room 142 / Conference Room A, at the Gorham 

Municipal Center, 75 South Street, to continue discussion on proposed amendments to the 

Town’s sign ordinances. 

 

Based on the public comment received at the September 17 Planning Board workshop, the 

Chairwoman has asked Mark Eyerman, the Town’s consultant, to make several additional 

revisions to the draft and one or two alternate proposals that respond to some of the 

concerns heard from the public. While we were hoping to have a final proposed draft of a 

new sign ordinance ready to be forwarded to the Town Council’s ordinance committee at 

this month’s regular meeting, we feel one additional round of revisions would result in a 

much better proposal for the Council’s consideration.  

 

Mark Eyerman is currently working on a more succinct piece that highlights what the 

Planning Board did, what we heard and what we didn’t do, and why. If his overview is 

ready for the packet, it will be included. If it is not, it will be either presented at the 

meeting or e-mailed to you ahead of time.  

 

 

 

Thanks.  

 

 

 

 
NOTE:  Workshop meetings of the Gorham Planning Board are open to the Public but are not televised.   
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